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CEO Ed Muñiz of Muñiz Engineering receives the 2004 Supplier of the Year award from the National Minority
Supplier Development Council (NMSDC). Muñiz Engineering is an award-winning Boeing supplier and one of
three recipients to receive this year's national award, given to minority suppliers who demonstrated growth in
sales and employment and provided high-quality products and services while overcoming significant obstacles.
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